ROXBURY HEIGHTS BUILDING

CHANDER P. LALL - Owner
Phone & Fax: 425-641-1803

Mono Roofing was called to solve the problem. Greg and I looked at the roof very
critically. Upon close examination, we suspected that the feet of a ladder or ladders,
had possibly damaged the roof membrane in a number of places.

Greg sent his crew to investigate and solve the problem. They found that a ladder’s
claw feet had broken through the old patch at the West drain scupper in a number of
places. The damage was repaired. We have had a few strong rains and it appears that
there is no more water seepage into the ceiling area. I pray that the problem that I have
been battling for years has been solved.

1 feel Greg Kirby and his crew at Mono Roofing have done an excellent job
in solving my roofing problem. I recommend them highly. I will use them
again because of the confidence they have built with me, and the skill with
which they solved my flat roof leaking problem.

Sincerely:
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